
 

 

This informational bulletin is regarding the pediatric King airway devices. Currently we are unable to 
order the pediatric king airway sizes 0, 1, 2 and 2.5 due to FDA regulations. In the meantime, if you 
have any pediatric King airway devices that are nearing expiration or are expired, please continue to 
utilize the device if needed, but not use the sterile lube provided with the device.  Please utilize in 
date sterile lube from your supply instead. The department is currently working on a solution for our 
pediatric rescue airway device.  
 

If there are any questions regarding this Informational Bulletin, please Battalion Chief Rich Cluff. 
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